

## The Government of the Republic of Trinidad & Tobago Personnel Department

(Office of the Chief Personnel Officer)

Telephone Contact: 1-868-612-4CPO (4276)

#3 Alexandra Street, St. Clair, Newtown 190129, Trinidad and Tobago

## TTUTA Continues Advocating for its Members

**July 11, 2025** – The Chief Personnel Officer (CPO), Commander Dr. Daryl Dindial, met with the Executive of the Trinidad and Tobago Unified Teachers' Association (TTUTA) to continue discussions on several outstanding matters, as TTUTA continues advocating for the interests of its membership.

The CPO indicated that key agenda items discussed included an update on the Memorandum of Agreement concerning salary negotiations for the period 2020 to 2023, matters related to the UNIMED health plan, the placement of officers listed under the Third Schedule into the established grade structure of the Teaching Service, transitional arrangements, UTT/USC teacher upgrade, classification of extended sick leave for officers in Tobago, and travelling allowance for Curriculum Officers in Tobago. Dindial added that these topics represent some critical areas of concern for the nation's educators.

Dindial expressed appreciation for the presence and engagement of the TTUTA Executive, recognising their critical role in representing the interests of the Teaching Service. He noted that continued dialogue and collaboration with the Association's leadership are essential to addressing the complex and evolving needs of educators across the nation.

The CPO is expected to meet with the Ministry of Education (MoE) soon to advance several of the issues with TTUTA.

-End-







